&

s
SALT LAKE
COUNTY

COUNCIL-TAX
ADMINISTRATION

May 20, 2021

The Salt Lake County Council
2001 South State Street, N2-200
Salt Lake City, Utah 84190-1010

Attn:  Steve DeBry, Chair

RE: NEW TAX DEFERRAL APPLICATION - MAY 2021 TAX SALE
Sturzenegger, Kenn L., Parcel # (01W) 15-10-280-005
(Recommend Deny Abatement and Hardship Deferral)

Council Members:

Council-Tax Administration
Brad Neff

Tax Administrator

Salt Lake County Government Center
2001 South State Street, N2-300

PO Box 144575

Salt Lake City, UT 84114-4575

The Property Tax Committee, at a meeting on May 20, 2021, considered an application for acceptance

into the tax deferral program under Utah Code 59-2-1347.

The Committee regretfully recommends denial of hardship relief and a hardship deferral due to

insufficient financial information and insufficient information to determine eligibility of the property.

The 2021 May tax sale is scheduled to take place May 27, 2021.

Please notify the Salt Lake County Treasurer, Salt Lake County Auditor, and the applicant of your decision.

Sincerely,

Q MQ/LJ/ {f_- =

Brad Neff, Chair
Property Tax Committee

cc: County Auditor
County Treasurer

County Treasurer - Abatement Office

Kenn L. Sturzenegger
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